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Welcome Back

To all Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers of FDR HS
students,

Hello my name is Stephanie Ozman and I am excited to
introduce myself as the Parent Coordinator of FDR HS. I am located in
room 102D and can be reached at (718) 621-8897 and (347)322-
9148. I am honored to work alongside administration, staff, and
parents. I am here to listen, and help you to the best of my abilities. I
pledge to give you solutions to any issues you may have, to provide
support when needed, encourage parental engagement and to assist
where I am needed. I look forward to celebrating your child’s
accomplishments as they grow. I hope to meet every parent this school

year.

Students should have their ID Cards, with them every day and
are hopefully excited about all the great things FDR HS has planned for
them. Parents if your child still needs help with transportation, an
identification card or a gym uniform please contact me

at SOzman@schools.nyc.gov.

Metrocards and Ids are still being handed out during students
lunch period only. On September 27th at 6PM FDR HS PTA will be
hosting their first meeting in the café. Light refreshments will be served.
MetroCard’s and translators will be available.

For the latest updates on all school events visit,

https: FDRHS.org

LUNCH APPLICATIONS: All parents are asked to submit a
lunch application on line at www.nyc.gov/accessnyc in
order to qualify for free or reduced meals. For families who
don’t have access to a computer, paper applications will be
available.
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